
  12/11/2012  

    

VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
  
 

     

 
  

 Office of Superintendent Dr. Gearl Loden (TPSD Goal #4) 
 

 

Information Items: 

1. Retiree Reception, Wednesday, December 12, 2013, 11:00am-1:00pm, 

 Hancock Leadership Center 

2. Last Day of School for Students and Teachers, December 19, 2012 

3. Return to School for Staff – January 3, 2013; Return to School for 

 Students – January 4, 2013 

4. Policy/Handbook Review 
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